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Thank you

Thank you

Thank you

I.T. received our first ever new vehicles this week- We wanted to share

with you how excited we are to have them and how appreciative to the

City for purchasing them.

All American City Presentation

All American City Presentation

All American City Presentation

The beautiful renditions of Ruth and Ode to Punta Gorda performed by

Michael Haymans in Denver at the Cultural Center are available at

https://tinyurl.com/2vxvez5h. The full presentation is available at

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7aVmQUglmDE&t=3s. 
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Celebration
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Public Works Parks and Grounds celebrated Keith McDonough’s 30 years of

services on Friday, 6/21 with a group lunch.

Congratulations to Keith!

Welcome
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Urban Design is proud to introduce the City of

Punta Gorda’s new Chief Building Official, Ronald

Cohowcz.

Ron currently resides in Cape Coral, Florida, and is

coming to the City of Punta Gorda with over 28

years in the building construction industry. He was

most recently employed by Jacobs, a company

providing engineering, technical, professional, and

construction services for a broad range of clients.

While working at Jacobs, Ron has worked in Bonita

Springs and the Town of Fort Myers Beach Building

Departments serving as not only plans reviewer

and building inspector but also as the Deputy

Building Official.

We are excited to have Ron join the City of Punta

Gorda family.


